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To Whom it may concern,
I am writing to you to ask that you oppose the Pyne Abortion Bill. This Bill will not help or solve
 problems in the long run for many of the women. What our country is seeing is that abortion is causing
 long term damage to women (physically and emotionally) and their families. If you are serious about
 helping women you will reject this Bill.
 
Yours sincerely
Chris Forder
 
Chris Forder
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